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07.63
Insurance Cover for Students on Placement (Item 7)

The Committee noted that Governance Services had now reviewed the University’s indemnity form for students on placement.  The Central Services Agency had been contacted and it had deemed the standard form acceptable.  It was hoped that in the future a single standard form would be in use.

